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Brian Enders began his career at Northeast Asphalt as an intern during the summer of 2004 where he worked on a 
paving crew. Throughout college, Brian interned every summer and in 2007, he joined the team as a project 
manager. In 2017, Brian became the area manager for NEA South and in 2019, he joined the senior leadership team 
as vice president of Northeast Asphalt.
He is actively involved with a variety of professional organizations and in the local community. Brian currently 
serves on the board of directors for the Wisconsin Asphalt Paving Association, the National Center for Asphalt 
Technology (NCAT) at Auburn University, and the Fox West YMCA in Greenville, Wisconsin. In his spare time, 
he enjoys coaching youth basketball, football, and baseball.
Brian earned a bachelor’s degree in civil engineering with an emphasis in construction management from the 
University of Wisconsin-Madison. He is also a graduate of the Leadership Fox Cities program through the Fox 
Cities Chamber of Commerce.
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